Caruso, Cody

From: Paul Nettleton <paulnett2001@yahoo.com> RECEIVED
Sent: Saturday, November 18, 2023 7:07 PM

To: Caruso, Cody NOY & 8 262
Subject: 2023 water meeting

WATER RESOURCES
WESTERN REGION

CAUTION: This email originated outside the State of Idaho network. Verify links and attachments BEFORE you
click or open, even if you recognize and/or trust the sender. Contact your agency service desk with any
concerns.

Sorry it has taken so long to get back to you and I'm sorry to be sending this via email instead of my usual snail mail
paper copy. My printer went on the blink and | haven’t been to town to replace it.

You asked for minutes from our meeting last January. Actually other than who attended and date and time, our meeting
minutes haven’t changed in 11 years. Doug Hipwell is still chairman, I'm still Secretary/Treasurer, and Chad is still water
master. Our budget also remains the same. We met January 3 at 1:35 pm at the county P&Z office. The 3 of us were the
only attendees. The other 2 water users didn’t even bother to show up. Shows you the level of controversy we have
here on Sinker Creek.

If you have any questions please contact me. Email or text is usually the best way because 1 am usual out of service.
Paul Nettleton
Sec/Treas.

W.D.57-D

208-863-7960

Sent from Yahoo Mail for iPhone




